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From: Ron Wetzell
To: Kahlert, Kate (PUC)
Subject: PUC Certificate of Need Revision Comments
Date: Monday, November 15, 2021 6:54:05 PM

This is to request a hearing in rulemaking you are conducting on Certificates of Need,
Powerplant sitting and Route permits for High Voltage Transmission Lines. I oppose the
proposed amendments in their entirety.

Ron Wetzell
4837 East Upland Crest
Columbia Heights, MN., 55421
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